
 

 

December 17, 2020 

 

Via email 
Christopher A. Mohr, Esq. 
Vice President for Intellectual Property and General Counsel 
Software & Information Industry Association  
PO Box 34340 
Washington, DC 20043  
 

Re:  State Sovereign Immunity Study – Additional Survey Materials for the Record 

 

Dear Mr. Mohr: 

Thank you for attending the U.S. Copyright Office’s State Sovereign Immunity Study 
Public Roundtables on December 11, 2020.  Although we are not aware of any technological 
issues affecting the sign-up process, we understand that you have reported difficulty submitting 
the application to participate in the open mic session.  To have the benefit of your contribution, 
the Office will provide you with the opportunity to submit a letter that summarizes the brief 
statement that you would have made during the open mic session.  Please send your materials to 
me at jmang@copyright.gov by the close of business on January 15, 2021.  Please note that any 
materials received by the Office will be made part of the public record on the State Sovereign 
Immunity Study webpage at copyright.gov. 

 Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jalyce Mangum  
Attorney-Advisor   
U.S. Copyright Office  
Office of the General Counsel 
jmang@copyright.gov 


